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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Fresenius asks to develop dialysis facility in Tarboro 
 

RALEIGH – Fresenius Medical Care has filed an application with the Healthcare Planning and Certificate of 

Need Section of the N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation (Agency) to develop a 10-station end stage renal 

disease facility in Tarboro by relocating dialysis stations from BMA East Rocky Mount and Greenville Dialysis 

Center. 
 

A public hearing for this project will be held May 18 at 10 a.m.in the Pender Room of the Edgecombe County 

Memorial Library, 909 N. Main St., Tarboro. 

 
The project is expected to cost $1.7 million and to be complete in December 2016.   

 

Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the Agency no later 

than 5:30 p.m. on May 1. 
 

Comments may be submitted as an attachment to an email if they are emailed to the analyst assigned to the 

review and to the following email address DHSR.CON.Comments@dhhs.nc.gov. Comments may also be 

mailed to the following address: 
 

Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 

Division of Health Service Regulation 

2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 

For more information contact: 

 
Bernetta Thorne-Williams, Project Analyst 

Certificate of Need 

(919) 855-3873 
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